St. Paul’s Lutheran Preschool
605 S. Center St. 574-546-2848
stpaulsbremen.church

~ For unto you is born this day in the city of
David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord.
Luke 2:11

Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Christie Wonnacott - Director

Mrs. Kelly Thornton - Teacher
Mrs. Beth Enders - Aide

Snacks: We provide a shack during the
morning, but we would appreciate your
assistance to keep our costs down.

We'll break up into groups to sing to the
shut-ins of our church and community. At
6:00 pm we'll return to the church for dinner.
Please bring a dessert to share at the meal.
Children must be accompanied by an adult.

Children’s Christmas Service:

Wednesday. Dec. 20th at 7:00 pm.
All preschoolers are encouraged to

participate - we are practicing 2 songs
and a short recitation.

NO PRESCHOOL: There will be no
preschool Dec. 25th through

Jan. 5th. Classes will resume Monday,
Jan. 8th.

Popcorn Orders and money due:
Dec. 6th.

Deliveries will be on Dec. 22nd
Dinner ip:

Wednesday, Dec. 6th
"~ 6:00 pm Chili & cornbread

7:00 pm Worship
Wednesday, Dec. 13th

6:00 pm Potluck Dinner - please
bring a dish to pass

7:00 pm Worship
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Weather Closings and Delays: The following
stations give information about changes in

school schedules: WNDU-TV and WSBT-TV. It

should also be posted on Facebook. Please

check these sites since our school doesn’t

always follow Bremen Public School.

In the event of a 2-hour delay Preschool

begins at 10:00am and dismisses at 11:30am.

Cookie Exchange: Make Christmas
baking easier! Bring 1-4 dozen cookies,
bars, or fudge to the Bethany Room on
Dec. 14th, and exchange for the same
amount on Dec. 15th at 2:30 pm.

Christmas Prayers from our Staff:
We pray for your family a joyous
Christmas! May you know the peace,
forgiveness, and love that come from
Jesus, our newborn King!

Dress for the weather: When it is dry

and not too cold we still like to go outside
for a few minutes of play. Please make
sure your child has a coat or hoodie to
wear, along with appropriate shoes.
When we have snow they need to
bring shoes if they wear boots.

Snowpants, etc. are not necessary -
we will give advance notice if we plan
to play in the snow.



